
 
 

23 July 2021 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
This year has seen us experiencing the strangest of times which have been tinged with personal 
sadness and for some, dark times. I would like to thank you personally for all the support you 
have given to the Headteacher and staff who work in your child’s school. We appreciate that 
you have done this whilst trying to work from home and juggle other commitments.  
 
By continuing to work together we can build a brighter future to make a difference to all children 
and young people in your child’s school. 
 
I hope you manage to get a good rest over the summer, enjoying time for yourself, your families 
and friends.  
 
With gratitude 
 

 
 
 
Sarah Finch 
CEO – Marches Academy Trust. 

 
 

 


